
Campus tours in Pau
For those not able to attend the open day, a guided tour to discover the campus of Pau will be available for secondary school pupils and their 
parents from 5:30 pm to 7 pm on the following Wednesdays, from February to April.

Next guided tours :

• Wednesday, February 14th, 2018,
• Wednesday, March 7th, 2018,
• Wednesday, April 11th, 2018.

Sign up for a guided tour

https://www.univ-pau.fr/fr/decouvrir-le-campus/visites-guidees-du-campus-de-pau.html

